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MEETING MINUTES  

Board Meeting - 01/07/2016 

Officers Present: Chris Valentino, Drew Peterson, Ethel Marques, Sarah Talahongva, Alyce Ancell 

Board Members Present: Dan Martorano, Becky Field, Greg Nelson, Don Taylor, Frank Crockett JoAnn Martorano, Ethan Peterson and Al-

ternate Richard Pender:   

Meeting opened by President Chris. 

Treasurer report was given by Ethel 
Chris  and members outlined all the expenses and possible income for the current year. Board agreed on things to be done in the current year 

to keep the club on track with the financial outline. 

Becky reported on the number of people at the banquet was 48 adults and 1 child. Everyone was happy with the 

food and service received from the Hotel. Question raised was the club still going to continue with the subsidizing  

members and paying the tax and gratuity. Nothing was changed at this meeting. 

MCA member list will be furnished to Chris after the Feb. meeting. 

A cleaning and repair date for fixing the club trailer was set for Sat. Feb 13 at Berge Ford. Signup sheet will be at general meeting. 

Pancake breakfast  is set with Ramada reserved for Sun. Feb 14. Becky will be in charge of food. Tom will be asked 

to provide games. Motion for advance money for food purchase of $250 was made by JoAnn and seconded by Ethan. 

Motion by Becky to spent up to $50 for ribbons and seconded by JoAnn was made and the motions were passed. 

Spring show organization was talked about and Drew, Richard, Becky and Dan will be checking locations. 

It was discussed the we need a location with exposure for potential members. 
Bob A suggested a cruise to Miami traveling through Kearney and Globe ending in Miami for ice cream. Idea was 

approved and a date for Feb 27 was picked. Signup sheets will be at meeting. 

Chris asked if anyone was interested in resuming third Wed drive in at Nicantoni's . This was approved. 

Chris also asked about resuming third Friday  gatherings resuming rotating locations. This was approved. 

Chris asked for someone to take over the Newsletter  editing.   

The date chosen for next year board meeting was the first Thursday of the month at Berge Ford at 6:45. 

Officers Present: Chris Valentino, Drew Peterson, Alyce Ancell, Ethel Marques, Sarah Talahongva 

Board Members Present: Dan Martorano, Don Taylor, JoAnn Martorano, Frank Crockett, Greg Nelson,  

Paul Marcantonio, Becky Field and alternate Richard Pender. 

 

Meeting opened by Chris with a pledge to the flag. 

Treasurer report was given by Ethel.  

Becky reported on the Christmas party which was enjoyed by everyone. 

Chris presented Greg the Max Award trophy for his work done for the club. 

Chris also presented a Certificate to Ron Columbo for him being member of the month for Oct. 

Chris reminded all to make sure their dues were current so they will be able to attend our Pancake in the park 

breakfast. This will be our general meeting for Feb. Information in news letter. Please call or sign so food can be 

purchased. Food, games and of course, a car show in the parking lot. 

Everyone was reminded that we will be restarting our Third Wed gathering at Nicantoniôs  at Warner and 

McQueen. 

Also the third Friday gathering Jan 15 at Culvers on Southern near Rural. Just come and join the fellow Mus-

tangers for the gatherings. February gathering will be at 5 & Diner Colter  on north side Feb 19. 

Copperstate members can get a pass to get into Russo & Steel auction by signing in on line. 

Bob told about the Cruise to Miami in February. Signup sheet was signed by most attendees at the meeting. 

(information in the newsletter). 

A signup sheet was to signup for helping with the trailer project.  

Tech questions and answers were given. 

50/50 drawing was won by Joyce Young. 

Thank you Richard & Gabi for the refreshments. 

General Meeting - 01/10/2016 



Casa Grande 16th Annual Street Fair  

  

On Saturday, January 16th, a group of Copperstate Mustang Members cruised down to Casa 

Grande, AZ for the 16th Annual Street Fair and Car/Bike Show. We met at Golden Corral to enjoy 

a hearty buffet before making it over to the downtown area.  Parking and admission were both 

free. The weather was a little chilly in the morning, but warmed up considerably once we got to 

walking around.  There were about 204 entrants with a variety of different make and model vehi-

cles and motorcycles on display.  The cars were parked on both sides of the street that ran three 

city blocks.  In addition to the car and bike display, there were over 180 exhibitors selling a wide 

range of arts and crafts.  The streets were crowded as car enthusiasts enjoyed the show.  This is 

one car show not to miss out on, as there are some rare cars brought in from all over.   

  The show winners were as follows: 

 

Cars:   

First Place:       1949 Cadillac Street Rod Limo 

Second Place:  1957 Chevy Pickup 

Motorcycles:  

First Place:       2002 Indian Spirit  

Second Place:  2003 Harley Davidson 

 

Thanks to Dan Martorano for letting us know about this car show.  We look forward to the next 

event as a club.  So get your Ponies ready to roll! 

 

-Sarah T 



Casa Grande 16th Annual Street Fair  

 


